
 

 

 

 
 

 

  

  

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From: Chuck Pinney 
To: Christina Adkins; Charlton Johnson 
Subject: Re: ECOs 1177, 1178 
Date: Monday, May 20, 2024 12:34:49 PM 
Attachments: image001.png 
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Christina and Charlie, 

These two ECOs are both designed to provide replacements to end-of-life components on the 
central scanners used with specific ES&S systems.  As outlined below, I recommend approval of both 
ECOs. 

ECO-1177 is a modification to the EVS 6300 system that provides a replacement printer for the 
DS450 central scanner, as the existing printer that is used with that device is going end-of-life.  I 
agree with Brian that this modification is de minimis and does not adversely impact the performance 
or security of the system.  I recommend approval of ECO-1177. 

ECO-1178 is a modification to the EVS 6200 and 6300 systems that provides a replacement printer 
for the DS950 central scanner.  The existing printer for that device is also going end-of-life, so this 
ECO provides a replacement for that component.  I agree with Brian that this modification is also de 
minimis and does not adversely impact the performance or security of the system.  I also 
recommend approval of ECO-1178. 

Thanks, 

Chuck Pinney 
Senior Staff Attorney – Elections Division 
Office of the Texas Secretary of State 
1019 Brazos Street | Rudder Building, 2nd Floor | Austin, Texas 78701 
1.800.252.VOTE (8683) 
elections@sos.texas.gov | www.sos.texas.gov 
For Voter Related Information, please visit: 

The information contained in this email is intended to provide advice and assistance in election matters per §31.004 of the 
Texas Election Code.  It is not intended to serve as a legal opinion for any matter.  Please review the law yourself, and 
consult with an attorney when your legal rights are involved. 

From: Brian Mechler < > 
Sent: Friday, May 17, 2024 9:30 AM 
To: Charlton Johnson < > 
Cc: Chuck Pinney < > 
Subject: Re: ECOs 1177, 1178 
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CAUTION: This email originated from OUTSIDE of the SOS organization. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you are expecting the email and know that the content is safe. If you believe this to 
be a malicious or phishing email, please send this email as an attachment to 
Informationsecurity@sos.texas.gov. 

Hi Charlie, 

I approve of ECOs 1177 and 1178. The changes are de minimis and do not negatively affect 
the voting system's suitability for use in Texas. 

Thanks, 
Brian 




